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Comments: The proposed development of holland lake lodge will is completely unnecessary and is a perfect

example of the exploitation of Montana's forest service lands. Just because someone with a large amount of

money can come in and revamp and build new buildings doesn't mean it is right. This area of Montana is special

because of its simplicity and remoteness. The town of Seeley Lake alone can barely handle to mass influx of

people on a regular basis during the summer. A large addition like this will put an even larger stress on small

businesses that continue to struggle to find good, consistent work. Nothing about this expansion seems positive.

Seeley Lake is already planning massive road construction in the summer of 2023, add in triple the amount of

traffic and trucks hauling equipment and we have an infrastructural disaster. Please strongly consider saying no

to this as the only true beneficiaries are the millionaires that will make money off the hard work and struggle of

others. 


